
 

    

 

FOI_1287_2023-24 – FOI Request Concerning – Staff Gender Identity 
Training 
 
Solent NHS Trust does not undertake any Trust-wide training, related to these specific topics, 
as we work hard to ensure our training programmes across the board are inclusive. However, 
we are aware that services within the Trust on occasions request outsourced training covering 
these topics, but this information is not held centrally 
 
1. What training has been delivered to staff within the Trust relating to gender identity, 

within the period 1st August 2022 to 1st August 2023? 
 

2. What was the session title or topic (if known)? 
 
3. Was the session delivered (even if only partially) by someone external to the Trust? 
 
4. If so, who? 
 
5. How much was paid to them for this?  


